
First Class Summer Newsletter – Daniel’s Class  

Daniel’s First Class have had a busy year, full of fun and 

learning. See the below pictures for a flavour of some of the 

things we got up to. We especially enjoyed; sports day, dress 

up day for Hallowe’en, Engineers week, our Titanic project 

and our history lesson working like archaeologists.  

     

 

            



 

 

 



The children shared some of their thoughts about First Class 

and all the fun and interactive learning we did!  

Sophie, Emily, Ava Jane, Mia and Ada loved dressing up for 

Halloween and our school outing to Albert College park! 

“My favourite part was the ICE CREAM!” – Ava Jane 

Harry, Alex Molloy, Cian, Gaia and Harrison loved PE lessons 

and Sports Day.  

Guy, Syriana, Daniel, Cillian, Michael and Alex Murphy loved 

working like archaeologists.  

Oran, Robin, Ruairí and Leon enjoyed building during 

engineers week.  

Ariya, Clodagh, Faye and Marla loved Art lessons, Sports 

Day and Ice cream! 

 

      

 

“Digging to Discover!” 



 

        

 

 

             

 

What a great year with a super class!   


